Mid Sussex District Council

Street Naming and Numbering

Weekly list date: 01/08/2022 to 05/08/2022

Please can you ensure that the street naming and numbering informative is added to any
decision notice granting approval in respect of the planning applications listed below as
these applications will require address allocation if approved. Thank you.

Linda Symes
Street Naming and Numbering Officer

Informative (Info29)

The proposed development will require formal address allocation. You are advised to contact
the Council's Street Naming and Numbering Officer before work starts on site. Details of
fees and advice for developers can be found at www.midsussex.gov.uk/streethaming or by
phone on 01444 477175.

Planning applications requiring SNN informative

DM/22/2190
DM/22/2416
DM/22/2405
DM/22/2399



